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Many faculty members in Higher Education Institutions do not get pre-service 
training in teaching and learning before they start teaching. This means that 
they have to learn the ‘the hard way’ on the job, and this often affects the 
quality of delivery. The Office of the Dean, Makerere University School of 
Public Health (MakSPH), in collaboration with the Department of 
Epidemiology and Biostatistics, MakSPH, ResilientAfrica Network (RAN) and 
Institute of Open Distance and eLearning - Makerere University hereby 
announce the 2024 edition of the course titled: Fundamentals of Teaching 
and Learning. The course will run from Monday 29th July to Friday 2nd 
August 2024, only in the morning hours (08.00am – 11.30 am). The 
course will be delivered in dual mode: Both online (through the zoom 
platform) and face-to-face (at the RAN Lower Lab, MakSPH Annex in Kololo). 
The course is open to both junior and senior faculty members, research 
fellows, honorary lecturers and academic program administrators from 
Makerere University and other Universities wishing to enhance their teaching 
skills, with a view to improving teaching and learning. 
 
Interested applicants are requested to send a short expression of interest 
that includes their designation, by email, to: Mr. Ivan Mutyaba, Administrator, 
Department of Epidemiology and Biostatistics, using the following email 
address: imutyaba@musph.ac.ug. Admission will be on a first-come-first-
served basis. Applicants should be ready to take off 5 mornings of intense 
work during the week indicated. Come and discover the frontiers of teaching 
and learning. 

 
 

Course Management 
 

We Celebrate Mak@100! 

 

 

 

 

mailto:imutyaba@musph.ac.ug

